
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

June 9, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 23 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, June 15| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Roger Grunke, Volunteer    
  Servers:  Brodie Mayo, Miles Erwin 

  Lector:  Ann Dobesh 
 Greeters:  Dan Frisbie Family 
  Cantor:  Janelle Smith 
 

  Sunday, June 16| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Fichtner, Brandon Lindau 
  Servers:  Max Santo, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Marilu Fichtner 
  Greeters:  4th Degree K of C 
  Cantor:  Karen Coufal 
  

  Sunday, June 16| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jim Wesely, Tim Masek 
  Servers:  Zach Moore, Ayden Moore 

  Lector:  Mark Suhr 
  Greeters:  Mitch Marshall Family 
  Cantor:   Choir 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   JUNE 10 
7:00 AM: †Ken Cast/ Jerry Pariset 
11:30 AM: †Mr. & Mrs. Frank X Kennedy/ Jeff Reimers Family 
 

TUESDAY,  JUNE 11 
7:00 AM :  †Scott Policky/ R & C Wambold 

11:30 AM: †Flo Kobza/ Greg & Dixie Zabka 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12 
7:00 AM :   †Arlene Sedlak/ Family 
11:30 AM: †Earl Leiting/ LaDonna Leiting 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 13 
7:00 AM: †Janice Makovicka/ Family 
11:30 AM: †Val Samak/ Bill & Mary Riha 
 

FRIDAY,   JUNE 14 
7:00 AM: †Kathryn Francis/ Terry & Lori Wehrs 
11:30 AM: †Donna Kruse/ John Kruse 
 

SATURDAY, JUNE 15 
8:00 AM: †Pam Kotera/ Marlene Morgan 
5:30 PM: †Ron Vavra/ Pat Vavra 
 

SUNDAY,   JUNE 16 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM Jon & Tausha Dybdal/ Family 
 
 



  

 
10th Sunday of Ordinary Time,  June 9, 2024 

COLLECTIONS  MESSAGE FROM MSGR. ROBERT TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 8726.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 622.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Charity & Stewardship Appeal 
2024  

Total Pledges:  $58,940.00 
 

Thank you for your gifts  

** DISHES ** 

As always, we want to thank our parish ladies for their generosity  when asked 

for any type of help when called for a funeral.  This means so much to the fami-

lies!  Your dishes can be picked up on a small shelf unit in the hallway to the cry 

room .. next to the wheelchairs.  We are trying to clean up the Narthex area.  If 

not picked up by next weekend, we will donate to charity . 

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Dear Parishioners, 
     On Friday we celebrated the feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and on 
Saturday was the feast of the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  These feasts re-
mind us of God’s love for us.  The prophet Hosea uses an expression that is 
so familiar to us to express God’s love for us.  He uses the example of a 
parent and a child.  He reflects on a parent helping their child to walk, 
feeding their child and lovingly holding their child to their cheek.  This is a 
good image for us to reflect on with regard to God, and the Blessed Moth-
er.  They love us and care for us through the gift of grace and pleading to 
God for our needs. 
    These feasts remind us of our response to our neighbor.  God loved us 
first and always, and He calls us to love one another.  It is so easy to react 
to our neighbor with aggression, to hold on to hurts and be focused on 
ourselves.  We need God’s help and our Blessed Mother’s help to love one 
another as they love and care for us.  Remember to use these summer 
months to grow in relationship with God and the Blessed Mother by 
attending Mass and praying the rosary.  They will help us to grow in love 
for others, as remember that without the help of grace, we can do nothing!  
God Bless you. 
 
Msgr Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

JUNE 

10-14 Cor Jesu Rex VBS 

17  K of C Mtging 

23  Fr. Hottovy’s Anniversary   

30 Baptism 

Ministry of Mom’s 

VBS-COR JESU REX BEGINS MONDAY! 
Sessions begin Monday at 9 a.m. If you want your 

child attend, please pick up a registration form on the 
Welcome Table in the narthex. Details regarding age, 

etc. are listed. 
St. Vincent de Paul, later this month, will launch a 
planning study to gauge support to fund several 
campus building and remodeling projects. Here 
are some    questions – and their answers – you 
may have as we move forward with this study: 

 

What is this all about?  
Parish leadership created a master plan for our 

parish. The focus of the plan’s first phase, among 
other things, is to create space: a gymnasium, a 

commons area, office and classrooms.  
 

Why a study?  
A study determines whether the projects under 

consideration have your support and whether we 
can raise the funds to finance them.  

 

When does it start?  
June 17 

 

Who should participate? 
Everyone!  

 

What else will a study tell us?  
The study will help determine what we could raise 

in a campaign and who might be willing to help 
lead it.  

 

How do I participate?  
Look for a letter, which will be sent to all parish-

ioners, to explain how you can provide your input. 

SEVEN SISTERS 
Are you interested or do you feel a calling to help strengthen the Church by ensur-
ing that a Holy Hour is prayed each day of the week for the sole intention of a spe-

cific priest.   Do you have additional questions, please give Judy Vandenberg (402-
643-4117) or Gloria  (402-643-3247) in the church  office a phone call. 

St. Vincent de Paul is Hiring!  

Kitchen Manager Position open 
Hours are approximately 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM on 

School days.  

Position requires the applicant to have a food       
handlers permit, familiarity with state nutrition      

reporting, and other training as required. There is 
daily cleaning involved with this position.  

Hourly wage is negotiable - experience in food       
service is helpful.  

Please contact Mrs. Denise Ray at the school office 
402-643-9525 or email @ denise-ray@cdolinc.net 

SCHEDULE 
 

June 14 – SVDP Playground 
(9:00-11:00) 

 

June 19 - SVDP Playground 
(9:00-11:00) 

 

June 28 – Milford Splashpad 
(9:30-11:30) 

For more info, call/text Emily 

(402-640-7144) 

SPIRIT ‘25 

Next years Spirit Fundraiser date has been set for 
March 1, 2025 at the Harvest Hall.  The SPIRIT ’25 first 

planning meeting will be June 11th @ 6:30 in the church 
social hall.  Come and join the fun of planning our 

parish’s biggest fundraiser.  If you want to help a little 

or a lot, please join us.  There is a sign-up paper 

in the narthex, or call/text Dorothy Marshall with 

any questions 402-646-5421 

   FR. HOTTOVY ANNIVERSARY  

On Sunday June 23rd, Fr. Jamie Hottovy will celebrate 25 

Years of Ordination as a Priest for the Diocese of            

Lincoln.  Father will celebrate a Mass of Thanksgiving at 

1:00 p.m., followed by a luncheon afterwards.  There will 

be a reception following the Mass from 2-4 pm                  

in social hall.   

     *All are invited to come.* 

Father Hottovy was ordained May 22, 1999.  

He served as assistant at St. Michael’s in Hastings and 

taught at St. Cecelia’s HS, an assistant at Cathedral and St. 

John’s in Lincoln and taught at Pius X HS, Pastor of St. 

John the Baptist, Prague and St. Cyril and Methodius in 

Plasi and taught at Bishop Newman HS, Wahoo. Pastor of 

St. Mary’s, Orleans, St. Joseph’s, Alma and St Michael’s in 

Oxford. Pastor of St. Teresa’s Church and School, Lincoln. 

Pastor of Sacred Heart, Lawrence, St. Stephens’s and    

Our Lady of the Assumption, Deweese.  

And St. Vincent de Paul, Seward. 

Come help him celebrate!  

The insert in this week’s bulletin is full of “Not to be 

overlooked” announcements.  Please check it out!  

http://www.formed.org
mailto:denise-ray@cdolinc.net

